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Hello everyone!, I hope everyone has enjoyed this summer. We 
look forward to a new fiscal 4h year and I want to remind 
you to look for messages from us on facebook, e-mails and 
newsletters. See all of you soon. Adult Shooting Sports Certification 

September 15th & 16th  
 
If you are interested in getting certified in archery, .22 
rifle, shotgun, pistol, or sports fishing please contact 
our office.  As a requirement (before certification), 
you must register on 4-H Connect and go through the 
screening process. Once you have been back 
grounded, you can apply for the adult certification. 
Our current 4H coaches can always use your help. 
Currently, we have an active 22 rifle, archery and 
shotgun program for the 4-Hers 
 
For more information, please call us at 361-256-4591 
 
 

             

Texas 4-H/FFA Lamb & Goat Validation Program 
TAG ORDERS 

 
Time is fast approaching for each of you to make 
decisions on how many ear tags you will need for the 
2012 Texas 4-H/FFA Lamb & Goat Validation 
Programs.  The deadline for ordering tags will be 
August 22, 2012.  Tags will cost $10.00 each for 
market lambs and market goats.  Since refunds cannot 
be given, please order the number of tags as accurately 
as possible.   
 
To order tags, or for any questions, please contact our 
office at 361-256-4591. 
 

              

Facebook!!!! 
 
As you already know Facebook is one of 
the most popular sites used by many 
nowadays.  With that being said, we have 
made a Facebook for our office. This page 
will be very informational when it comes 
to 4H events  
Be sure to add us at Duval Extension! 
     
                         

                           

New Secretary 
Hello!!!!!  
 
I am Jennika Cantu (Jen), the new Secretary for 
the Duval Extension Office. I look forward to 
working with you all in the upcoming 4H 
events/programs. If you ever need anything or 
have any questions you can reach me at… 
 
(361) 256-4591 
 
Or 
 
Jennika.cantu@agnet.tamu.edu  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Website 
 

For upcoming Events, Newsletters, and 
Calendars make sure to visit our Duval Agrilife 
Extension website at  
https://duval.agrilife.org  

2012 State 4H Shooting Games in San 
Antonio 

 
Congratulation goes to Nikolas Villarreal, Andrew 
Villarreal, David Carlos Garza, Victor Soliz, Fausto 
Soliz, and Samuel Gavito, on their respective 
Archery and Shotgun Competitions in San Antonio, 
at the National Shooting Complex. The Archers 
competed in MODIFIED 600 and 3D, and the 4-
Her’s in Shotgun competed in American Skeet and 
Trap. There was over 1500 4-Her’s at this event.  
 
                    
 
 

        

Duval 4-H Golfers Compete at Regional 
& State 

Congratulations goes to Balde Alaniz, Lorenzo Alaniz, 
and Rolando Torres on their 2nd Place finish at the 4-H 
Regional Golf Tournament at The Victoria Country   
Club. Hector Gonzalez was on a team with McMullen 
and Brookes County 4-Her’s, and he received 3rd Place at 
Regional’s. Estevan Galvan, Ryan Briones, and Derrick 
Espinoza received 5th Place honors at Regional’s. The 
State 4-H Golf Match was held at the High Meadow’s 
Ranch Golf Course, north of Houston in August. The 
team of Balde, Lorenzo, and Rolando received 3rd Place 
honors and Rolando also got a Closest to the Pin Award. 
Hector Gonzalez and Estevan Galvan came in 8th Place at 
State. 
 
 

           
 
 
 

Club Managers 
Please contact our office so we can 
discus each one of your respective clubs 
for the upcoming fiscal 4-H year!!!  
Our office number is  
(361)256-4591 
 
Don’t forget to call!  


